
 

  

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families from Year 1 for this week’s cakes!  

Next week it will be Year 2’s turn to bake! Thank you for your support. 

Perranporth Pantomime Competition 

Win a family ticket to see Aladdin at Perranporth Memorial Hall in February 

Draw a picture depicting the Pantomime of Aladdin. The cast will choose their fa-

vourite and the winning picture will be printed in our program. The winner will re-

ceive a family ticket to the show and a program to keep. 

Let your imagination run wild! Genies, magic lamps, flying carpets, Aladdin, Widow 

Twankey and the Princess - all of these and more will appear in the show. 

Hand your artwork into the school office on or before Friday 27th January, the win-

ner will be announced by Friday 3rd February. All entries will be on display in the 

Memorial Hall on performance dates (Thursday 23rd Feb - Sunday 26th Feb) 

Year 4 Bake Off! 

 

This week, the children in Year 4 have been completing a Food Technology project all about biscuit making. The 

children have tried out various different ingredients and recipes to try to create the perfect baked biscuit. Over the 

week they have baked several different types of biscuit which culminated in the Grand Bake Off on Thursday! Chil-

dren from some other classes were selected to taste test their creations and judge the results. All of the children 

(and tasters!) had a brilliant time baking and learning all about the process  - we think they enjoyed the eating part 

quite a bit too!! Well done Year 4. 

Snow Day 

 

Thank you all so much for your support and understanding 

on Tuesday morning with our delayed start after the sud-

den snow that came our way!  

It’s always a tricky thing to manage; ensuring the staff can 

all arrive safely, that the school itself is safe for children to 

arrive and that we have heating, water etc.  

If there are any future issues due to weather, or other 

things, we will always try to contact parents via the Class 

Dojo notifications. 

Thank you. 



FOPS  - Co-Op Support  
 

If you’re doing a bit of shopping at our local Co-Op, don’t forget that FOPS have been selected 

as a local cause this year. 

Please, please, please use your membership card when you shop!! 

Select us as your local cause by visiting www.coop.co.uk/local-causes Thank you 

Channel 4’s The Dog House 

 

We’ve been contacted by Channel 4 asking to share the 

following: 

Could you provide a loving home for a rescue dog? The 

Channel 4 series, The Dog House is looking for couples, 

individuals, friends and families who are seriously consid-

ering bringing a rescue dog into their lives and are willing 

to share their reasons for doing so.     

Please follow this link to apply: 

 https://www.channel4.com/4viewers/takepart/the-dog-

house     
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